
The toilets at Parwich 

Parwich Parish Council apologises that the toilets at Parsons Croft, Parwich are closed at present. This is due to being unable 

fill the vacancy for a cleaner. Every effort will continue to be made by the new members of Parwich Parish Council to resolve 

this issue. 

There is a vacancy for the cleaning position. 

In the meantime, Parwich Parish Council apologises for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

Mrs S Hampson 

Clerk to Parwich Parish Council 

May 2015 

 


